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Friday Bulletin                  
 

 Friday 25th May 2018 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
 
May Fair Coffee Morning 
A big thank you to all who supported our royal May Fair coffee morning.  It was a great 
success!  We managed to raise over £1700, a fantastic amount. I’d like to give a special 
mention to Karen for her leadership of the event and also all our volunteers who 
generously gave their time on the day. 
 
How Does Your Garden Grow? 
Class 1 will be making gardens next half term. Please could we ask everyone to save a 
container to bring in after half term, an old biscuit tin (with drainage holes!) would be ideal! 
Thanks. 
 
Music and Art in Penrith 
Cumbria Music Service are organising lots of music and arts events over the coming 
months.  Fun for all the Family!  Please see the attached leaflet. 
 

Sponsored Walk 2018   Change of Date 

Our annual sponsored walk will now take place on Wednesday 27th June. Last 

year’s event was a huge success, raising over £1000.  We hope to replicate and even 
better this for our school funds this year and look forward to your support by sending out 
the attached sponsor form to friends, family and acquaintances. The routes, yet to be 
confirmed, will take in the best of our wonderful surroundings. If any family or community 
members would like to join us, please notify the school office.   
 

 
 
Slack Randy MTB challenge 
We’d be grateful if all our facebook followers could share our 
post about the 2018 Slack Randy Mountain Bike Challenge on 
Saturday 23rd June.  The event was an enormous success in 
its inaugural year – Glenn and Neil are hoping to build on this.  
Advance bookings are being taken now. I can personnally 
attest to how much fun was had by all in 2017. 

 



 

 

 

                   

 
Spellings – Practise makes Perfect!! 
KS2 children have been practising spellings on www.spellingframe.co.uk .  It would really 
benefit them if they could do further practise at home, especially over the long summer 
holidays. Children are able to select from age-related spelling lists; we’ve had strong 
feedback that they’ve enjoyed the challenge.  
 
Eden Valley 4K Fun Run & Rotary 10K 2018 
The 31st Fun Run will take place on Sunday 24th June.  There’s lots of time to get in shape, 
so come along, one and all, and help raise money for school.  There are medals for all 
finishers, as well as trophies and awards.  Start time is 10.30am at Appleby Grammar 
School.  Hope to see you all there! 
 
Message from Sarah Rogers – OPEN GARDENS – SUNDAY 1ST JULY 
After the success of our entry last year, when you will remember the children made their 
own miniature gardens in recycled containers….this year…well we plan to do something 
even better. Class 1 are going to be making and painting plastic flowers and class 2 are 
going to do something based on ‘Wilkie’, as the organ in church has been affectionately 
renamed. Whilst we don’t want to give too much away as you will need to come along on 
the day and see for yourself, we need the following:- 
 - Empty plastic bottles with screw lids still on eg. Water bottles, cordial bottles, pop bottles 
etc 
 - Wooden Pallets 
 - Old bricks 
 Ask your neighbours, work colleagues / bosses whoever might be able to help with 
collecting these items. We will start work on the project after half term so if you could bring 
any items in then, that would be great. Finally, please note that children in class 2 have 
been set a ‘Wilkie’ design technology homework challenge over half term. This should be 
included with the bulletin. Thank you Sarah (715575) 
 
BIG TALK 
How can gardens help us learn? 
 
After School Clubs for next half term will be as follows: 
Monday – Outdoor Games     Tuesday – Action Ants 
Wednesday – Tennis Club or Lacrosse (TBC)  Thursday – Film Club 
Friday – Bike Club  

 

 
 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 

http://www.spellingframe.co.uk/


 

 

 

                   

 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Friday 25th May   Break up for half term 
Monday 11th June   Kwik Cricket 5pm Temple Sowerby 
Thursday14th June   Kwik Cricket Kirkby Stephen 
Tuesday 19th June   UCC Opening Evening featuring The Big Band 
Wednesday 20th June   Y5 Ullswater CC Science afternoon 
Thursday 21st June    Y6 Leavers Service Carlisle  
Thursday 21st June   Kings Meaburn Cup 
Saturday 23rd June   Slack Randy & Bond Night  
Monday 25th June   Warcop Football/Netball 
Wednesday 27th June   Sponsored Walk  
Monday 2nd July   KS1 Brockhole Trip / KS2 Safe swim  
Wednesday 4th July   Sports Day 
Thursday 5th July   Transition Day 
Friday 6th July   Class 2 Appleby Sports 
Friday 13th July   Y5 Science & Maths Trail – AGS 
Monday 16th July    Prize Day 
Tuesday 17th July    Whole school Chill Factore – Manchester  
 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................ 
After school club   - Week beginning: 4th June 2018 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Outdoor Games                                        Thursday Film 
  
Action Ants            Bike Club 
                                                                                
Tennis Club 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 
 
 

        


